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Dear Blaise families,

Year 6 Secondary School Applications

Last year across the Trust we had appeals from siblings of current students who had applied late
for Year 7 places. Consequently they were without a place when offers came out, and on the
waiting list for the school even if they lived close by to the school.

A reminder that if you have a younger child in Year 6, the deadline to apply for Year 7 is 31st
October 2023.

Please note, any applications submitted after this date will be treated as a late application, this is
out of our hands and will be dealt with by the local authority. The late application will not be
considered until after all those applications that were received on time.

You can find the link to Bristol City Council's ‘Apply for a Secondary School Place’ page here.

Yours sincerely,

Miss S Bate
Assistant Headteacher - Character

Aspiration – Integrity - Pride

http://www.blaisehighschool.co.uk
https://www.bristol.gov.uk/residents/schools-learning-and-early-years/school-admissions/secondary-admissions/secondary-apply

